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Dignity/Boston Bulletin 
 

Todos son bienvenidos en la casa de Dios 
 

 

 

 

 

a progressive and inclusive 
Catholic community for people 
of all sexual orientations, 
genders and gender identities, 
especially gay, lesbian, 
bisexual, transgender, queer, 
and intersex persons, our 
family, friends and supporters. 

November 4, 2018 
Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
First Reading 
Deuteronomy:  6:2-6 
 
Second Reading  
Hebrews:  7:23-28 
   
Gospel 
Mark:  12:28-34 
 
 

“There is no higher religion than human service.  To work 
for the common good is the greatest creed.” 
 
--Woodrow Wilson 

www.dignityboston.org 

Dignity/Boston 

PO Box 170428  

Boston, MA 02117 

617.421.1915  

dignityinfo@dignityboston.org 

www.dignityboston.org 

www.dignityusa.org 

www.dignityboston.org 

Advertisements 

Dignity/Boston’s 
Friday Night Supper 

Program 
Serving people in need 

since 1984. 
Your financial and 

volunteer 
support is essential. 

(617) 536-7050 
 

DignityUSA Officers 
 

Chris Pett: President 
Lauren Carpenter: VP 
Bob Butts: Secretary 

Linda Roberts: Treasurer 
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Note: The glass chalices contain consecrated grape juice, for those who wish to 
abstain from alcohol.  Gluten-free wafers are available as well. Please turn off cell 
phones during liturgy.  Dignity/Boston continues to grow in awareness about gender 
diversity, and we recognize and welcome a spectrum of gender identities and 
expression.  Unfortunately, our current Order of Service and hymnals do not reflect 
that well.  As we strive to do a better job, we encourage you to change language as 
needed.  We also encourage you to identify the pronouns you use on your name tag. 
 

Presider(s):  Gene 
 
Gathering:  O Healing River (584) 
Psalm:  In God Alone (59—Psalm 62) 
Preparation:  Faith, Hope, and Love (624) 
Communion:  Without Seeing You (844) 
Sending Forth:  We Are Called (718) 
Note: Music selections may vary depending on available singers. 

 
Nominations Night:  Please join us tonight (11/4) after liturgy as we 
nominate members to the 2019 Dignity/Boston Executive Board.  
Please consider being nominated and serving on next year’s Board. 
 
Executive Board Meeting:  The next meeting of the Dignity/Boston 
Executive Board will be next Sunday (11/11) at from 1:45 p.m. to 3:45 
p.m. in the St. Stephen’s Social Hall.  All are welcome to attend! 
 
Second Collection:  Next week’s (11/11) Second Collection will 
benefit the Ken Garber Scholarship Fund of the Tiffany Club of New 
England.  This fund provides financial support for eligible applicants 
attending the annual First Event, which welcomes all genders, non-
binary, queer and questioning persons, their families, allies, and 
professionals to celebrate, meet old friends, make new friends, and 
teach and learn from each other at one of the oldest and largest 
transgender conferences in the world.  If you'd like to write a check, 
please make it payable to Dignity/Boston.  We’ll then write one larger 
check to the scholarship.  Thank you, in advance, for your generosity. 
 
Candidates Night:  Join us next Sunday (11/11) after liturgy as those 
nominated to the 2019 Executive Board share why they have run.  
You’ll have the opportunity to ask questions.  Pizza will be served. 

Dignity/Boston Thanksgiving November 18, 2018:  Save the date 
and join us for the annual community Thanksgiving feast following 
liturgy on Sunday, 11/18.  We're ordering turkey and asking the 
community to provide everything else.  Sign up now with Peggy 
Hayes or Mary Beth Cummings to bring stuffing, corn bread, 
vegetables, potatoes, cranberry sauce, desserts (both gluten and 
gluten free options) and beverages.  Bring a crock pot to keep your 
item warm, if needed.  Consider signing up for the Kitchen Crew as 
we'll prepare the kitchen before everyone arrives with food, find 
ingenious ways to keep food warm during liturgy, and supply the 
buffet line.  Or, sign up for the Cleanup Crew.  We’ll be most grateful! 
 
Yes on 3:  Our members have been involved in Freedom for All MA’s 
“Yes On 3” Campaign, and have been asking how they can be 
involved more.  There are many options from phone banking with 
other volunteers to phone banking at home (with live on-line training) 
to canvassing.  If you are wondering how or when to volunteer, go to 
https://www.freedommassachusetts.org/events/ . You can choose the 
appropriate region (e.g. Boston, South Shore, Western Mass), see a 
list of events, and RSVP.  When you RSVP, you include your contact 
information so that someone from the campaign can reach out with 
more information and directions if necessary. If you have any other 
specific questions, please feel free to reach out to a Board member! 
 
Movie Screening:  Representatives of Focus Films have asked 
Dignity/Boston if we’d like to participate in an advance screening of a 
new film, Boy Erased, tomorrow (11/5) at 7:00 p.m. at AMC Loews 
Boston (175 Tremont St.).  A limited number of passes are available 
at http://focusfeaturesscreenings.com/DignityBostonBoyErased 
 
The Bulletin is a weekly publication of Dignity/Boston.  Listings are at the discretion of the Dignity/ 

Boston Board.  The chapter does not endorse nor will be responsible for any personal views expressed in 

these announcements.  In unusual circumstances, such as when the Governor declares a State of 
Emergency because of bad weather, Dignity/Boston may cancel its events, including the regular Sunday 

liturgy.  Cancellations will be posted on our website and recorded on our voicemail message at 617-421-

1915.  We will email the cancellation to the listserv.  Dignity/Boston is a progressive and inclusive 
Catholic community for people of all sexual orientations, genders and gender identities, especially gay, 

lesbian, bisexual, transgender, queer, and intersex persons, our family, friends and supporters.  Board 
meetings and Liturgy Committee meetings are open to all members of Dignity/Boston.  Both groups meet 

monthly year-round.  All meetings are announced in the bulletin, during announcements at the end of 

liturgy each Sunday, and at www.dignityboston.org  To place an issue on the agenda for the next board 
meeting, please see Chris Lawrence, email dignityinfo@dignityboston.org, or call 617-421-1915.  Please 

leave a detailed message.  For bulletin submissions, send an email to Dave Houle at houlivan@gmail.com 

The Bulletin deadline is every Wednesday at 9 p.m. except during the summer when the Bulletin deadline 
moves to 3:00 p.m. each Wednesday.  

Dignity Announcements 
 

https://www.freedommassachusetts.org/events/
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